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RTD Offers Limited Service on Memorial Day 

 
Stockton, CA—In observance of Memorial Day, San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) will 
not be running its Commuter or fixed-route service on Monday, May 31.  In its place, RTD offers 
its on-demand service Van Go! from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.   
 
Passengers may book a ride up to two days in advance by using the RTD Van Go! app.  The 
app is available from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store.  For more information on RTD 
Van Go!, visit sjRTD.com/VanGo. 
 
RTD’s administrative offices, call center, and the Downtown Transit Center (DTC) will be closed 
on that day.  On Tuesday, June 1, RTD will resume regular scheduled service and reopen its 
administrative offices, call center, and DTC.   
 
Greyhound will operate service on Monday, May 31.  For assistance with Greyhound during the 
holiday, please visit greyhound.com or call their customer service number (800) 231-2222 for 
English and (800)531-5332 for Spanish.   
 
San Joaquin Regional Transit District (RTD) is the regional transit provider for San Joaquin 
County.  RTD’s mission is to provide a safe, reliable, and efficient transportation system for the 
region.  For more information visit sjRTD.com, follow RTD on Facebook and Twitter, or call 
(209) 943-1111. 
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